## **Breton, Mary B**

From: Susan MCAVOY <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 11:18 AM

**To:** DEP Rule Comments

**Subject:** Please Vote Against California's Advanced Clean Trucks Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Air Quality Bureau Cayting,

I can not imagine an EV truck or skidder in the Maine woods? Logging would be a thing of the past. Where you going to charge them? How we going to work on them when they are 1/2 a mile in the woods or better yet up in Telos? Where we going to get wood to build houses, paper products and such. We will have to import from other countries.

I believe we should have hybrid options well before we jump into an EV mandate. Maine is NOT California and should not be adopting rules & regulations as such. Mainers can NOT afford the cost of doing business in the EV market.

Sincerely,

Susan MCAVOY 1173 N Dexter Rd Sangerville, ME 04479 sue.mcavoy@gmail.com